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Truck - Maintenance Dept.

Maintenance Department Superintendent, Steve Powell, recommends the bid for a 2014 Ford truck
from Ford of Murfreesboro at a cost of $30,569.00 be accepted.
Beaman Automotive was the low bid at $30,532.00, but failed to meet required specifications.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-41900-940-017  ($35,000)

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Accept the bid of $30,569.00 from Ford of Murfreesboro for the
purchase of 2014 Ford F250 truck.
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